
Hello, 
 
I am asking you to oppose house bill 3063. 
 
As a mother of 3, I vaccinate my children but we do not do all vaccines like the flu shot. If it were to 
become  mandatory to vaccinate ALL the vaccines, including the ridiculous new ones in order for our 
children to go to school, we will absolutely start homeschooling until we find a home in another state 
where our freedom to choose what goes into our chidden is still available. These vaccines are not clean 
or sufficiantly researched to show the side effect in which DEATH is one of them. My family also fosters 
here in Washington County and I know the crisis for foster homes. If you pass this bill, you’re loosing our 
tax dollars and another wonderful foster home. I also am a small business owner and own a boutique in 
Bridgeport Village as well as a health and fitness business my husband runs. These are all things that 
Oregon will loose out on if this bill passes and I know I am just 1 person who is opposing this. The ripple 
effect that Oregon will feel if this bill is passed will indeed be efficient.  
 
Please oppose this bill!  
 
Brittani Morton  
 


